
The 2013 
 

 
 

Peace Light 
from 

Bethlehem 
 

will be available 
to the public 

 

 

on Sunday 12/15 from 6-8pm 
at Bedford Presbyterian Church 

4 Church Road, Bedford, NH 03110 
 

The Peace Light from Bethlehem is a continuously-burning flame, originating from the 
Grotto of the Nativity in Bethlehem, Israel.  Each December Scouts around the world 

are challenged to help the flame reach as many people as possible, while reminding the 
public that we can all be channels of peace through our words and actions.   

 

For the third year in a row, local Boy Scouts will be offering the Peace Light flame to 
the public in a brief and meaningful ceremony at Bedford Presbyterian Church.   

All are welcome! 
 

 

 

To receive the Peace Light flame on December 15: 
 

 Bring your own oil lantern (preferable) or enclosed candle. 

 Arrive at the church any time between 6pm and 8pm. 

 Make plans for sharing the flame!  You are invited to keep your own 

flame burning as long/short as you’d like, but please share it with at 

least one other person before extinguishing your own flame.  

 Invite your friends and neighbors.  Please help spread the word! 

 All Scouts and leaders are asked to wear their uniforms. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Gretchen Osgood at 
gretchenosgood@gmail.com 

 

Photos, press coverage, tracking maps and testimonials available at peacelight.org 


